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School News
Monday 23rd January 2023

24th January: Y4 Tables Checking Meeting for parents 4pm

w/b 6th February: Children’s Mental Health Week

w/b 13th February: Pride Week

15th February: Valentine’s Disco (Information to follow)

16th February: Reception Open Door Afternoon (Reception Parents Welcome)

Well done team South Hetton for representing our
school at the Swimming Gala! The children were

all incredible and we are so proud!



A big shout out for Year 1/2 for winning 1st place
and Year 3/4 for coming 3rd place and bringing

home gold and bronze medals! Miss Bell and Mrs
Hartwell report that Y5/6 were some of the

quickest swimmers they had seen in a long time! 



Y4 Tables Meeting
Miss Bell will be holding a meeting

for Y4 parents/guardians on
Tuesday at 4pm. This is an

opportunity to see the tables
checking exercise that your child
will be asked to complete in the

summer. There will also be practical
tips and advice on how you can

support your child. 



Children are welcome to attend the
meeting with you.

Y6 Boosters
Y6 Boosters will begin this week. 
Children will have the opportunity 
to work in small groups to 
prepare for their upcoming tests 
in the summer.



Sessions will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays

from 8:10am.



We hope to see as many children as possible.
Please see Miss Mann if you have any questions.

Swimming Gala Homework
Just a reminder that KS2 are set weekly homework
on Atom Learning to consolidate learning that has

taken place during the week. Children are also
encouraged to access Reading Plus, Spelling Frame
and Times Table Rockstars. If your child is unsure of

their log in details, please speak to their class
teacher. 

Thank you to Easington SSP for delivering a
dodgeball session to Y3/4 and team building
games for Y6. The children had a great time.



Last Week's Whole
School Attendance:




95.6%

Class Attendance

Reception 99.2%

Year 1 95%

Year 2 94.8%

Year 3 97.2%

Year 4 87.7%

Year 5 97.5%

Year 6 97.3%

Well done to all of our superstars who
impressed their teachers this week! 

Reception - Amelie B
Year 1 - Harper Lilly
Year 2 - Isaac
Year 3 - Isla S 
Year 4 - Afia
Year 5 - Millie R
Year 6 - Adrian
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Our school attendance

target is 96%+

Well done to the children who
impressed their teachers by following

our high expectations of behaviour. 
Reception -  Savannah-Rose
Year 1 - Sarah
Year 2 - Carter
Year 3 - Isobel W
Year 4 - Jaycee
Year 5 - Lacey H
Year 6 - Ivy
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It's Good to be Green!Star of the Week


